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In the law schools

The John Marshall Law School announced that it will now
offer a J.D. Certificate in Sustainability Law through its Center
for Real Estate Law.

The new certificate will allow law students to focus on the
area of sustainability and its connection to real estate, transac-
tional and regulatory work.

The sustainability certificate curriculum requires students to
take courses in energy, environmental and local government
law as well real estate transactions.

The law school said Fred P Bosselman, a professor emeritus
at IIT Chicago-Kent College of Law, and Mark E. Burkland, a
partner at Holland & Knight LLP, will teach a course in the
spring about energy development projects using three cases
studies.

For more information about the new certificate, go to
jmls.edu/realestate or contact Celeste M. Hammond at
7hammond@jmls.edu.
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